
Hague  Conventions  on
International  Civil  Procedure  –  a
Pathway  to  Adoption  in  New
Zealand (Seminar)
This Friday (12 April) at 3 pm (NZST), Jack Wass and Maria Hook will be giving a
seminar  at  the  University  of  Otago  (New Zealand)  on  their  project  “Hague
Conventions  on  International  Civil  Procedure  –  Pathway  to  Adoption”.  This
project, which is funded by the Borrin Foundation, explores a pathway for New
Zealand to adopt four key treaties on international civil procedure developed by
the Hague Conference on Private International Law – the Service Convention
1965, the Evidence Convention 1970, the Choice of Court Convention 2005, and
the Judgments Convention 2019. The purpose of the project is to try and dislodge
the  inertia  within  the  executive  that  has  resulted  in  consideration  of  these
Conventions stalling, by producing a briefing paper and draft legislation for the
implementation of the treaties. The seminar will focus on the proposed pathway
for  adoption  of  the  Conventions  and  discuss  its  potential  effectiveness  in
encouraging New Zealand’s participation in international treaties.

There is a Zoom link available for anyone who would like to attend the seminar
but is unable to do so in person. Please contact me if you would like to attend.
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